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	 As previously mentioned, my last fifty hours of my externship that I discussed in 

reflection paper two mentioned my work with the fundamentals of Generative AI. Throughout 

the last fifty hours, I have been growing more knowledge on the topic and have been working 

on more Generative AI tasks. I have been working more with PyTorch and it is definitely a lot 

more interesting than I thought it would be.  Overall, as my externship is coming to a close I am 

so glad I got to have this experience and am lucky enough to have a mock interview with 

Cognizant to potentially acquire a job with them. 


	 While I have been learning about cybersecurity for several years now, there have been 

many different aspects to my externship that allowed for me to grow and learn as a coder. I 

have had another internship before with National Journal, back in high school however, it had 

nothing to do with cybersecurity and I definitely have enjoyed every single experience that I 

have gone through to get to this point. 


